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March 12,2009

Joseph C. Gallagher, Jr., D.O.
Chairman, Osteopathic Board of Medicine
P.O. Box 2649
Hamsbur&PA 17105-2649

Dear Dr. Gallagher,

T am writing this letter in support of the proposed regulations for delegated prescriptive
authority for physician assistants under the supervision of osteopathic physicians. I
currently have an osteopathic physician as a substitute supervising physician. Being able
to have prescriptive privileges under him would benefit our practice, as it would other
practices throughout Pennsylvania.

Sincerely,

Margaret Zachewicz,
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